Last updated 6-15-21
Woodlake Swim Club
Updated COVID-19 Policies – Effective June 15, 2021
The Board of Directors thanks everyone who helped keep our club safe and keep everyone healthy during the past year. It hasn’t always been easy to wear masks and stay distanced, but we all were better off for having our club open last year when so much of the world was shuttered.

Based on newly updated guidance for Californians and California businesses regarding capacity, vaccinations, mask usage, and distancing, the board is pleased to update the requirements previously issued. The following changes will be in effect immediately and until otherwise superseded by any subsequent policies. Please direct any questions to any board member or info@woodlakeswimclub.com.


Capacity Restrictions
The Woodlake Swim Club pool and lawn areas, lounge, and bathrooms will no longer have a capacity restriction on their use.

Vaccination Attestation
We will not be asking for verification of vaccination, this will be done entirely on an honor-based system.

Mask Usage
Vaccinated individuals will no longer be required to wear a mask when outdoors and using the grounds or in any buildings within the club, such as bathrooms, the office, or the maintenance room.
Unvaccinated individuals should wear a mask when going inside one of the club buildings if they are not able to maintain six feet of distance from other individuals.
Employees who are not fully vaccinated will be required to wear a mask when they are inside one of the buildings and are unable to maintain six feet of distance. Employees who are not fully vaccinated are recommended but not required to wear a mask when they are outside on the grounds if they are unable to maintain six feet of distance between themselves and other individuals. Employees who are fully vaccinated may choose to wear a mask under any circumstance at their discretion.
Regardless of your vaccination status, mask use is welcomed for those who have an ongoing concern of any kind, and we ask that individuals’ choices be respected.

Distancing
Tables will be available for use by groups and individuals who do not live in the same household. Distancing requirements are no longer in effect. Please respect the right of individuals and families to choose to continue to distance if they are most comfortable doing so.
 
Screening
We continue to ask that you self-screen for symptoms and if you believe you have been exposed to COVID-19 that you refrain from coming to the club until symptoms have passed or 
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